Andesite Creek Boat Launch

- The project team is aware of the importance of the Andesite Creek boat launch.

- It will be accessible to the public, as often as feasible while maintaining safety, throughout project
construction.

- There will need to be restrictions to access during certain construction activities such as blasting
and pile driving.

- Access to the boat launch will be improved as a result of the project. Final design of the future boat
launch configurations will be completed in conjunction with the detailed design of the project.

- Enhancements are being made to Exstew boat launch facilities to provide additional access to the
Skeena River.

- The project team is continuing to work with First Nations and stakeholders to ensure impacts
during construction are mitigated as much as possible.
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